
 

Let’s talk - Advocacy in Education 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frye Park Pavilion—Meeting Room 

Clifton Street (cnr Gilwell), Kelmscott 

 
Thursday, 25th June — 10.30am to 12.30pm 

(Morning Tea will be provided) 

 

Information—Helen Beesley 0402 333 055 helen.beesley@ddc.org.au  

Book online—click on link above or www.ddc.org.au/events-june-2015/ 

 

 Do you sometimes find it difficult being your child’s advocate 

at school? 

 Would you like to gain new ideas, hear what is working for 

other families and share what has worked for you? 
 

DDWA is running regular informal discussion sessions for parents/ 

carers, of school age children with disabilities, around their role 

as their child’s advocate in education. 

Working with people with intellectual & other developmental disabilities & their families 
phone 08 9420 7203 address 2 Delhi St, West Perth WA 6005 web www.ddc.org.au  

 


